SANTA BARBARA

VINTNERS

December 4, 2019

Dear Santa Barbara County Agriculture Commissioner:

My name is Stephen Janes and I am the President of the Santa Barbara Vintner’s Board of
Directors. The SB Vintner’s would like to appoint Tyler Thomas, Winemaker for
Dierberg/Star Lane Vineyards, as our new Ag Advisory Committee representative. This
appointment replaces Brooke Williams, who will become the alternative representative.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me via mobile phone at 805.455.0003
or email at stephen@pencevineyards.com.

Sincerely,

Staphen Qanee

Stephen Janes
President, Santa Barbara Vintner’s Board of Directors
General Manager, Pence Vineyards





